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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest

 

I hold the rivers in and around the Clearwater national forest very close to my heart. Keeping these river

protected would mean the world to me. Along with this, I personally believe that keeping the Lochsa area rivers

under protection would be a well worth investment as well. The outdoor industry is growing bigger and bigger and

with that is profit. Set land and rivers aside for recrators simply means more profit.

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the wild and scenic river act.  

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Bennett Snyder

Ketchum, ID 83340

bennettgsracer@gmail.com

 


